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Expect detours at 85-385 Gateway tonight 
 

GREENVILLE, S.C. – Drivers going from I-85 southbound to I-385 southbound should expect detours 

Wednesday and Thursday nights.   

Traffic along this route will be detoured onto I-385 northbound to the Roper Mountain Road exit, then 

back on to I-385 southbound.  Drivers are asked to observe all detour signage and traffic control devices.  

About the 85-385 Gateway Project: 

The 85-385 Gateway Interchange Improvement Project will provide an economic boost to the Upstate, 

improve safety for the traveling public, and increase the capacity of this Interchange to function more 

efficiently for many years to come. At $231 million, it is the second largest transportation project in 

South Carolina History. Learn more at www.85385gateway.com.  
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